Notice, Easton, CT

Due to the COVID-19 Outbreak, the Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting Scheduled for Monday, April 13, 2020 has been CANCELLED and the public hearing has been POSTPONED to the next regularly scheduled meeting on Monday, April 27, 2020 at 7:00PM in the Conference Room A of the Easton Town Hall, 225 Center Road.

The Easton Planning and Zoning Commission at its regular meeting of Monday, March 9, 2020, RECESSED the public hearing for the following application to Monday, March 23, 2020 at 7:00PM in the Conference Room of the Easton Town Hall, 225 Center Road: Subdivision Application, 19-01, Record Subdivision Map Prepared For Stefan Abelin, #40 Far Horizons Drive, Easton, Connecticut, dated November 18, 2019, last revised February 24, 2020. The plan consists of 2 lots, both off Far Horizons Drive. A copy of the application is on file in the Office of the Town Clerk.

Dated this 25th day of March, by Robert Maguat, Chairman, Planning and Zoning

INSTR # M2020000242
DATE FILED 03/27/2020 09:12:32 AM
CHRISTINE HALLORAN
TOWN CLERK EASTON CT